Jeffrey W. Vogt 3244 South Stafford Street Arlington, Virginia 22206

January 15, 1993

Dear K.V.,

As January 20 fast approaches, I want to express my heartfelt thanks for your help and support -- and especially for your friendship -- these past four years. I have been deeply grateful for the opportunity to work in the Bush White House, and I feel especially fortunate to have worked with people of your caliber from whom I have learned so much. I am reminded that with every disappointment comes important lessons!

While there have been many rewarding moments here, the most gratifying and personally enriching was working with professionals who strive to positively impact the political process. I wish you every success in these efforts in the crucial months ahead.

Sarah and I will be moving to Grand Rapids, Michigan, where I will join Nuke Proof Industries, a young and growing mountain bike manufacturing company, as Partner and Vice President of sales and marketing. Sarah will be heading up the Michigan state program for Cities In Schools, the nation's largest, non-profit drop-out prevention organization.

I thank you for the opportunity to work with you and I hope our paths cross often in the years ahead. Please stay in touch, and my best wishes to you and yours for health and happiness in the New Year and beyond. your forming alans

(Effective March 1, 1993)

Home: 6760 11 Mile N.E. Rockford, MI 49341

Office:

Nuke Proof Industries, Inc.

P.O. Box 230471

Grand Rapids, MI 49523

Tel: 616-235-2400 Fax: 616-235-1329